SUITE 306 H∴RT BUILDING WASHINGTON, DC 20510 (202) 224–3954

United States Senate

WASHINGTON, DC 20510-4804

ENERGY AND NATURAL RESOURCES COMMITTEE

ARMED SERVICES COMMITTEE

COMMERCE, SCIENCE, AND TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE

VETERANS' AFFAIRS COMMITTEE

February 2, 2016

Mr. Willie Brown Director Charleston Job Corps Center 1000 Kennawa Drive Charleston, West Virginia 25311-1800

Dear Mr. Brown:

I write today to sincerely thank you for your work in West Virginia. As your United States Senator, I deeply value our federal partners and the federal workforce in West Virginia.

It is my hope in the upcoming year that my office can work more closely and collaborate to make our state and nation a stronger and safer place. Please feel free to keep my office informed of events, initiatives and visits from your federal agency officials. We will be happy to assist your agency in any way we can.

I know you are accomplishing great things at your facility. Please know that members of my staff are available to stop by and see your excellent progress, and to keep in contact with you. If at all possible, I will schedule a visit as well. Enclosed is a copy of our state operations map, which provides office locations and contact information, and also details which representatives you can expect to see in your region. Additionally, my State Director, Mara Boggs, may also contact you to see how she can best help. She can be reached at mara_boggs@manchin.senate.gov or 304-342-5855.

With warmest regards,

Joe Manchin III

United States Senator

JM/aem